University Park
Centennial Master Plan

Adopted 2022

Letter from the Mayor



¥

City of University Park
Committed to Excellence

June 21, 2022

Dear residents of University Park,

Whether you are a current resident or choose to call University Park home in future years, on behalf
of the 2022-2024 City Council, I am delighted to share the full details of our Centennial Master
Plan.

A true labor of love for everyone who was involved in its development and adoption, this plan
embodies what good local government is all about — people working collaboratively to fashion a
better tomorrow. I invite each of you to read it thoroughly, and I welcome your participation as
we strive both now, and in the years ahead, to fulfill its goals and objectives.

As the City approaches its 100th anniversary, I strongly believe this document will chart our
community’s continued success, just as our 1989 Master Plan provided the framework to help keep
University Park a special community during the past 30 years.

I am certainly thankful for the level of resident participation that helped shape and develop this
road map to the future. Looking ahead, we’ll need to continue that amount of community support
as we implement its components. Each of our resident standing committees will play a critical role
in bringing this plan to life. As you’ll see in reviewing the document, many of the identified goals
have already been assigned to the appropriate committees. To move these wants and needs off the
printed page and into policy and practice, City staff and residents will have to work in partnership
for the benefit of all concerned. Working together is the best way to assure that University Park
remains at the forefront of communities in Texas.

To all those who provided input and guidance on this Centennial Master Plan, thank you for your
diligence, optimism and most importantly for being a good neighbor!

Sincerely,

J”’T

Tommy Stewart, Mayor
City of University Park
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